5/8/2009 8:08 AM

Jeff Watson

From: Terry Ostergaard [terryo@alphasub.com]
Sent: Friday, May 08, 2009 7:13 AM

To: Jeff Watson

Subject: RE: DW Farms SP-08-00021
Attachments: image001.jpg

Jeff,

The applicant is required to provide proof of water availability and they will be completing it this summer.
| will have the mylars to you when they have completed this task.
Thanks,

Terry L. Ostergaard, Project Manager
Alpha Subdivision Pro's, Inc.

4727-A Evergreen Way

Everett, WA 98203

425-252-1884 (V)

425-339-0269 (F)
terryo@alphasub.com

From: Jeff Watson [mailto:jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us]
Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2009 1:19 PM

To: Terry Ostergaard

Subject: DW Farms SP-08-00021

DW Farms SP-08-00021

Just a heads up on this one CPA was issued 10/1/2008 and we’re waiting on mylars.

Jeff Watson
Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development
Services

411 N. Ruby Street, Suite 2

Ellensburg, WA 98926
jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us

P: 509.933.8274

F:..509.962.7682

All e-mail sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County e-mail system and may be subject to Public Disclosure under
RCW Chapter 42.56 and is subject to archiving and review by someone other than the recipient.
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